
Ricky  Hatton  against  Jose
Luis  Castillo  Plus  Daniel
Jacobs  vs  Dmitry  Pirog  on
fubo Sports Network
PHILADELPHIA (May 28, 2021)–There will be fireworks to kickoff
Memorial Day weekend, tonight on Classic Fight Night at 8 PM
ET on fubo Sports Network, as two memorable knockouts will be
featured .

Junior welterweight Ricky Hatton defended his title against
Jose Luis Castillo on June 23, 2007. That fight will be joined
by the Daniel Jacobs – Dmitry Pirog WBO World Middleweight
Title bout that happened on July 31, 2010.

Both fights featured stunning and emphatic endings, Tune in at
8 PM ET to watch these explosive results.

About fubo Sports Network
Available on 75 million devices, fubo Sports Network is the
live, free-to-consumer TV network featuring sports stories on
and off the field. Launched by live TV streaming platform
fuboTV (NYSE: FUBO) in September 2019, fubo Sports Network
airs  live  sports,  award-winning  original  programming  and
partner content from CampusLore, FanDuel, Stadium, The Players
Tribune, USA TODAY and VSiN, among others. Stream for free on
LG Channels, News on Tubi, Plex, Samsung TV Plus, The Roku
Channel, Vizio Channels and XUMO or as part of fuboTV’s base
subscription package of 100+ sports, news and entertainment
channels.

For regular updates on our fighters, events, and promotions,
please like the Banner Promotions Facebook Page, and follow us
on Instagram and Twitter @BannerBoxing
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Ricky  Hatton  takes  on  Juan
Urango for IBF World Junior
Welterweight Title on Classic
Fight  Night  on  fubo  Sports
Network
PHILADELPHIA (May 21, 2021)– Popular two division champion
Ricky  Hatton  looked  to  reclaim  the  IBF  world  junior
welterweight title from undefeated Juan Urango in a bout that
will be featured tonight in the next installment of Classic
Fight Night at 8 PM ET on fubo Sports Network.

Urango was surging with a record of 17-0 -1,with 13 knockouts,
and was looking to make the first defense of the title Hatton
relinquished.  Urango  was  considered  one  of  the  hardest
punchers  in  boxing  at  the  time.  Hatton  (41-0,  30  KOs)
surrendered the IBF world junior welterweight title when he
moved up to beat WBA world welterweight champion Luis Collazo.

Tune in to see these two undefeated champions, when they met
at The Paris Hotel in Las Vegas on January 20, 2007.

About fubo Sports Network
Available on 75 million devices, fubo Sports Network is the
live, free-to-consumer TV network featuring sports stories on
and off the field. Launched by live TV streaming platform
fuboTV (NYSE: FUBO) in September 2019, fubo Sports Network
airs  live  sports,  award-winning  original  programming  and
partner content from CampusLore, FanDuel, Stadium, The Players
Tribune, USA TODAY and VSiN, among others. Stream for free on
LG Channels, News on Tubi, Plex, Samsung TV Plus, The Roku
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Channel, Vizio Channels and XUMO or as part of fuboTV’s base
subscription package of 100+ sports, news and entertainment
channels.

For regular updates on our fighters, events, and promotions,
please like the Banner Promotions Facebook Page, and follow us
on Instagram and Twitter @BannerBoxing

TONIGHT!!  Ricky  Hatton  and
Andre  Ward  bouts  Highlight
Classic Fights on fubo Sports
Network
December 23, 2020–TONIGHT!!! on fubo Sports Network, fights
that feature former two-division world champion Ricky Hatton
plus recent International Boxing Hall of Fame inductee Andre
Ward will be streamed on Classic Fight Night.

The bouts on tonight’s the show will be Hatton’s sensational
performance against Jose Luis Castillo in a much anticipated
bout that took place on June 23, 2007. Also on the show will
be the June 10, 2000 fight between Hatton and Gilbert Quiros.

Ward, who just last week was named to the 2021 International
Boxing Hall of Fame class, will have his April 29, 2006 bout
against Andy Kolle showcased on the show. The fight was the
9th fight of Ward’s career.

The show begins at 8 PM ET.

About fubo Sports Network
Available on 75 million devices, fubo Sports Network is the
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live, free-to-consumer TV network featuring sports stories on
and off the field. Launched by live TV streaming platform
fuboTV (NYSE: FUBO) in September 2019, fubo Sports Network
airs  live  sports,  award-winning  original  programming  and
partner content from CampusLore, FanDuel, Stadium, The Players
Tribune, USA TODAY and VSiN, among others. Stream for free on
LG Channels, News on Tubi, Plex, Pluto TV, Samsung TV Plus,
The  Roku  Channel,  Vizio  Channels  and  XUMO  or  as  part  of
fuboTV’s base subscription package of 100+ sports, news and
entertainment channels.

Ricky Hatton – Luis Collazo
Classic  WBA  Welterweight
World  Title  Fight  to  be
Streamed  on  fubo  Sports
Network
December 16, 2020–TONIGHT on fubo Sports Network, fans can
relive the WBA Welterweight world title fight between Ricky
Hatton and Luis Collazo.

The fight begins at 8 PM ET.

At the time, Hatton of Manchester, England was considered one
of the hottest fighters in the world after his upset win of
Kostya Tszyu to win the IBF Junior Welterweight crown and
unify his titles in his next fight with the WBA title as he
stopped Carlos Maussa.

The undefeated Hatton (40-0, 30 KOs) then set his sights on
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conquering America and win a title in a 2nd weight division
when he took on the classy WBA Welterweight champion Collazo
(26-1, 12 KOs) on May 13, 2006 at The TD Garden in Boston.

About fubo Sports Network
Available on 75 million devices, fubo Sports Network is the
live, free-to-consumer TV network featuring sports stories on
and off the field. Launched by live TV streaming platform
fuboTV (NYSE: FUBO) in September 2019, fubo Sports Network
airs  live  sports,  award-winning  original  programming  and
partner content from CampusLore, FanDuel, Stadium, The Players
Tribune, USA TODAY and VSiN, among others. Stream for free on
LG Channels, News on Tubi, Plex, Pluto TV, Samsung TV Plus,
The  Roku  Channel,  Vizio  Channels  and  XUMO  or  as  part  of
fuboTV’s base subscription package of 100+ sports, news and
entertainment channels.

For regular updates on our fighters, events, and promotions,
please like the Banner Promotions Facebook Page, and follow us
on Instagram and Twitter @BannerBoxing

HATTON BACKS CROLLA TO MAKE
HISTORY IN MANCHESTER
SAN DIEGO, CALIF.- September 22, 2016 – -Ricky Hatton has
backed Anthony Crolla to become the first Englishman to win
the  Ring  Magazine  Lightweight  title  in  his  unification
blockbuster with Jorge Linares at the Manchester Arena on
Saturday , live at the Manchester Arena on Saturday September
24, live on AWE-A Wealth of Entertainment & www.klowdtv.com

The start time of the show will be 2:30 PM ET / 11:30 AM PT.
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Fans  who  do  not  have  AWE,  can  access  the  channel  via
www.klowdtv.com

www.klowdtv.com will be FREE for the month of September, so
boxing fans can witness this can’t miss fight on Saturday.

Hatton landed the Super-Welterweight strap in the same arena
in April 2006 when he forced Kostya Tszyu to quit after 11
thrilling rounds.

The ‘Hitman’ will be ringside on Saturday night where Crolla
aims to become Britain’s 18th Ring magazine king and join
Scottish legends Ken Buchanan and Jim Watt as winners of the
prestigious strap in the 135lbs division.

Hatton’s fighting days are as memorable for his fanatical
supports as his achievements in the ring, and the Manchester
legend is delighted to see Crolla’s support growing as his
remarkable story continues.

“Where Anthony has come from is a great example,” said Hatton.
“It’s not where you start in boxing, it’s where you finish. He
lost a six rounder early in his career and to Derry Mathews
later on, everyone wrote him off and to achieve what he has is
test of his character. I’m very proud of him.

“Anthony is lovely kid, some say he is too nice to be a boxer
but there is a mean streak there. He has developed in to a
good all round fighter, he has a very exciting style and is
brutal body puncher.

“I know he can do the business against Jorge Linares and I’ll
be beaming with pride to see him lift that Ring Magazine belt.

“My proudest achievement was my fan base in my career above
everything. Anthony has an amazing following now and it’s
great to see a fellow Mancunian being such a big draw in our
city

“I became the first Brit to win the Ring Magazine fighter of



the year award. Which was a huge honour. I won the Ring
Magazine belt 10 years ago and it is the accolade that proves
you are the best in your weight division, it is the ultimate
achievement. It looks like the belt from the Rocky movies and
its very old school which adds to the glamour of it.”

“There’s only one Ricky Hatton and there will only ever be
one,” said Crolla. “If I can get a bit of the support and
success that Ricky had I’ll be over the moon. The crowds at
the Perez and Barroso fights were unbelievable and I am sure
it’s going to be rocking on Saturday too.

“I’m just so proud that I’ve been able to pay the fans back
for their incredible support I’ve received. I’m not the kind
of fighter that will run his mouth at press conferences or
call people out, but I will happily fight anyone. You can’t
want it more than me, no-one does. I’m still taken aback by it
all really, I’m just a normal lad that trains hard, but things
are going well and the harder you train, the luckier you get.”

Crolla’s clash Linares with is part of a huge night of action
in Manchester as John Ryder defends his WBA International
Middleweight title against Jack Arnfield.

Callum  Johnson  lands  his  first  title  action  against
Willbeforce  Shihepo  for  the  Commonwealth  Light-Heavyweight
title,  unbeaten  Light-Heavyweight  Hosea  Burton  will  be  in
title action Conor Benn tastes his fifth night of action in
the paid ranks.

Anthony Crolla vs. Jorge Linares is a 12-round fight for the
WBA,  WBC  Diamond  and  the  Ring  Magazine  Lightweight  World
Championships presented by Matchroom Boxing and Golden Boy
Promotions in association with Akihiko Honda’s Teiken Boxing
Gym.

About AWE LIVE BOXING

AWE LIVE Boxing features live world title championship and



elimination bouts showcasing today’s most exciting fighters.
Since the inception of AWE’s live boxing events in 2011, and
has featured over 50 world class title fight. AWE has earned
multiple Boxing Writers Association of America nominations for
“Fight of the Year” and has featured over thirty world class
boxing events. In 2013, AWE showcased all live bouts featuring
heavyweight David Price. AWE aired live the stunning upsets of
Tony Thompson over David Price, along with Adonis Stevenson
and Tony Bellew cards, who fought each other for the light
Heavyweight championship; 2008 Olympic Gold Medal winner James
DeGale. AWE brought boxing fans two of the most controversial
bouts which saw Ricky Burns keep his Lightweight title against
Ray Beltran. AWE fans have witnessed the explosive power of
undefeated  heavyweight  Tyson  Fury  multiple  times  on  the
network, including Fury’s victory over Kevin Johnson. In 2014,
AWE televised the crowning of lightweight champion Terence
Crawford with his win over Burns as well as the exciting
rematches between Carl Frampton and Kiko Martinez along with
Tony Bellew defeating Nathan Cleverly. In 2015, AWE brought
boxing fans on of the most anticipated rematches of the year,
Darleys Perez v. Anthony Crolla II for the WBA Lightweight
World Title.

In 2016, AWE was the exclusive American boradcaster of Lucas
Browne’s stunning knockout over Ruslan Chagaev to win the WBA
Heavyweight title.

About AWE – A Wealth of Entertainment
A Wealth of Entertainment (“AWE”) features a wide range of
lifestyles and entertainment programming from exotic travel
and outrageous homes to live world championship boxing. AWE is
featured on over a hundred cable providers, including AT&T U-
Verse, ch 147 and 1147 in HD and Verizon FiOS TV, ch 169 and
669 in HD. For more information, please visit www.awetv.com.



Ricky Hatton: “Browne winning
the  Heavyweight  title  would
be huge for my company”
San Diego, CA – March 3, 2016 – This Saturday afternoon, March
5th,  undefeated  and  number-two  ranked  WBA  heavyweight
contender  Lucas  “Big  Daddy”  Browne  (23-0-0)  will  battle
defending WBA World Heavyweight champ Ruslan Chagaev (34-2-1)
for his belt. The bout will be broadcast LIVE in the United
States on AWE – A Wealth of Entertainment.

The action begins live at 2 PM ET / 11 AM PT.

Browne is promoted by former two-division world champion and
British Idol, Ricky Hatton and the Manchester great has a lot
on the line this Saturday if Browne can come through with the
victory.

“It would be massive for my company, very significant,”said
Hatton. “Lucas would be my first world champion as a promoter,
and it’s fantastic that it would be a Heavyweight title. I was
a two-time world champion as a fighter. I have trained a world
champion, so I don’t know many people who have done all three
as a trainer, fighter and a promoter. ”

To have Browne in this position, the fighter turned promoter,
is thrilled for his fighter, being that Browne was not sought
after in his early career.

“I am very happy for Lucas. He came up the hard way. He was
not an Olympian. In fact, it was just a few years ago, that he
was working doors at the night clubs and he has put in the
hard work and this is a big night for me and my company.”
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Despite the fight being in enemy territory, “The Hitman”,
feels his fighter is in good hands as Browne is being trained
by former super middleweight world champion and British great,
Nigel Benn.

“He has a great team behind him. An excellent trainer. It is
going to be a tough job, but I firmly believe that he will win
the fight. It will be difficult as Chagaev was a big amateur
and now a world champion. Lucas who has always been known as a
puncher is moving a lot better on his feet. Very fluid. Lucas
has also added speed and has had great preparation.”

Being in enemy territory, Hatton knows that the fight may come
down to the judges, and he believes that Browne will get a
fair shake.

“I would like to think that Lucas will not need a knockout to
win, but judges can be swayed by the hometown fans, but this
being a world title fight, I expect world class judges. That
being said, Lucas should not leave it to chance.”

With  a  Browne  win,  there  is  a  chance  a  good  portion
heavyweight division would run through the United Kingdom as
Unified champion Tyson Fury and potentially Anthony Joshua
(who fights IBF champion Charles Martin on April 9) would hold
most of the hardware in boxing’s glamour division.

“I thought about that. I get along well with Eddie Hearn, who
has Joshua. I get a long great with my former promoter Frank
Warren and you can also throw David Haye in there who is back.
I can’t see any problems making fights with Joshua or Fury and
we would have some massive heavyweights fights here. Lucas has
fought five times here and has a good fan base.”

“The only thing that I am gutted about on Saturday is that I
can’t be there with Lucas when he wins as I train a lot of
young fighters and I have four of them fighting on Saturday
and they need me in London with them, but Saturday will be a
great day for my company.”



There will be a three fight undercard beginning at 2 PM.

In a 10-round Heavyweight bout, Edmund Gerber (25-2, 16 KO’s)
of Schwerin, Germany will fight Brian Minto (41-10, 26 KO’s)
of Butler, PA.

In a 10-round bout for the IBO International Welterweight
title, Vishkahn Murzabekov (12-0, 6 KO’s) of Russia takes on
former world title challenger Ali Funeka (37-5-3, 30 KO’s) of
South Africa.

Tyrone Spong (2-0, 2 KO’s) of Miami, Florida battles David
Gogishvilli  (12-0,  8  Ko’s)  of  Gori,  Georgia  in  a  6-round
Cruiserweight bout.

Boxing fans can enjoy this amazing card on AWE available on
AT&T U-Verse, ch 147 and 1147 in HD, Verizon FiOS TV, ch 169
and 669 in HD, CenturyLink PRISM TV ch. 144 and 1144 in HD,
and  numerous  regional  cable  providers  across  the  nation.
Please check www.awetv.com for boxing updates.

About AWE LIVE BOXING

AWE LIVE Boxing features live world title championship and
elimination bouts showcasing today’s most exciting fighters.
Since the inception of AWE’s live boxing events in 2011, AWE
has  earned  multiple  Boxing  Writers  Association  of  America
nominations for “Fight of the Year” and has featured over
thirty world class boxing events. In 2013, AWE showcased all
live bouts featuring heavyweight David Price. AWE aired live
the stunning upsets of Tony Thompson over David Price, along
with Adonis Stevenson and Tony Bellew cards, who fought each
other for the light Heavyweight championship; 2008 Olympic
Gold Medal winner James DeGale. AWE brought boxing fans two of
the most controversial bouts which saw Ricky Burns keep his
Lightweight title against Ray Beltran. AWE fans have witnessed
the  explosive  power  of  undefeated  heavyweight  Tyson  Fury
multiple times on the network, including Fury’s victory over
Kevin  Johnson.  In  2014,  AWE  televised  the  crowning  of



lightweight champion Terence Crawford with his win over Burns
as well as the exciting rematches between Carl Frampton and
Kiko  Martinez  along  with  Tony  Bellew  defeating  Nathan
Cleverly. In 2015, AWE brought boxing fans on of the most
anticipated rematches of the year, Darleys Perez v. Anthony
Crolla II for the WBA Lightweight World Title.

About AWE – A Wealth of Entertainment
A Wealth of Entertainment (“AWE”) features a wide range of
lifestyles and entertainment programming from exotic travel
and outrageous homes to live world championship boxing. AWE is
featured on over a hundred cable providers, including AT&T U-
Verse, ch 147 and 1147 in HD and Verizon FiOS TV, ch 169 and
669 in HD. For more information, please visit www.awetv.com.


